

OLEKSANDR DOVZHENKO FILM STUDIOS

a) Read the parts of the text (A-D) and put them in the correct order to make a story.

A The construction of the O. Dovzhenko Film Studios began in 1927. Although the filming pavilions were still unfinished a year later, the film production had begun.

B The apple orchard located on the side of the avenue near the studios was planted by the order of O. Dovzhenko himself. Since 1957, they were named in memory of Oleksandr Dovzhenko.

C The Oleksandr Dovzhenko Film Studios, named after the Ukrainian film producer, Oleksandr Dovzhenko, are large film production studios. They are located in Kyiv, the capital of Ukraine.

D Many memorial plates are located within the studios in memory of the many film producers who had once worked here. One film pavilion is named *Shchorsovskiy*, because Oleksandr Dovzhenko shot his film, *Shchors*, there. This area of the studios is used as a museum now.

1 . _____ 2 . _____ 3 . _____ 4 . _____

b) Choose if the sentences are true or false.

1. The Oleksandr Dovzhenko Film Studios are located in Kyiv.
2. They are named by the Ukrainian film producer, Oleksandr Dovzhenko.
3. The film production had begun before the filming pavilions were finished.
4. There are lots memorial plates in memory of the many film producers who had once worked here.
5. *Shchorsovskiy* film pavilion is named after producer named *Shchors*
6. Oleksandr Dovzhenko ordered to plant the apple orchard near the studios

Write questions to the story using the prompts below.

1. The Oleksandr Dovzhenko Film Studios / locate / ?

2. The Oleksandr Dovzhenko Film Studios / name after / ?

3. The construction / begin / ?

4. *Shchorsovskiy* film pavilion / call / ?

5. Many memorial plates / connect / ?

6. The apple orchard / plant / ?